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Public Hearing for respondent member  

Inspector John de Haas of the Vancouver Police Department 

Victoria - The Office of the Police Complaint Commissioner wishes to advise the media that the 

Public Hearing involving Inspector John de Haas of the Vancouver Police Department, before 

the adjudicator, Retired Judge Carol Baird Ellan, is to be continued on September 19, 2018.  

The Public Hearing is scheduled to reconvene on September 19, 2018, at the Robson Square 

Courthouse, Room #109 at  09:00 am, in Vancouver.  

Details may be found on our website: www.opcc.bc.ca. 
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